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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Please return your child’s 

permission slip for the My 

Manchester trip to the of-

fice as soon as possible. 

Please speak to your child’s 

class teacher if you are 

able to help out on the trip. 

 

The Year 3/4 Christmas 

performances are this 

week! They will take place 

on Tuesday 12th December 

at 2:00pm and Friday 15th 

December at 9.30am. 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records. 

This week’s spellings:  

Words that have the ‘y’ sounding i.  

Please see separate sheet that your child will have 
brought home. 

This week’s maths skills: 

Practising 8 and 9 times tables. 

Popular online games:  Visit www.topmarks.co.uk 
and choose the category ‘Multiplication and        
Division.’ 

In English we will be continuing to look at the 

Loteria de Navidad story. 

In maths we will be focusing on multiplication 

facts and the related inverse division facts. 

Please continue to support your child at home 

with their times tables. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

There is no homework this week. Please use the time to practice 

your lines/songs for the Christmas performance! 

English & Maths 


